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Dear Dirksen Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 COVID-19 news:  Three individuals have tested positive for COVID-19.  All three 
individuals were last in the courthouse on September 19, 2022.  One individual was on the 20th 
floor; a second individual was in the lobby and on the 24th floor; and a third individual was on the 
11th, 24th, and 25th floors.  Persons who had direct contact with these individuals have been 
notified.  The General Services Administration will clean the impacted areas.  
 

Please continue your efforts to protect your own health and that of all the persons with 
whom you have contact.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 

 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
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